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On August 9th Judge Jackson hosted a reception for new members of CFBLA, which 
was also attended by Judge Jennemann and Judge Briskman. We appreciate the 
Judges taking their time to meet with some of CFBLA’s young, new member 
attorneys. 
 
On August 26th members of CFBLA met for a Family Fun Day at the Winter Park 
Racquet Club where members and their families could meet in an informal setting 
and have a good time. We look forward to holding something similar next year based 
on the positive feedback received from our members. 
 
We also held some excellent luncheon programs this quarter, including a program on 
ethical social media marketing by Justin Luna, a program on director and officer 
liability by Donald Kirk, and a program on how experts lie with statistics by 
Franklind Lea.  
 
CFBLA also provides its members with a number of CLE and networking 
opportunities. If you have not already done so, be certain to begin or renew your 
membership right away. Go to www.cfbla.org and click the membership application 
link. If you’re new to CFBLA check out our website for some great information and 
how to become a member.  
 
Upcoming Events:  
 
October 3: Clerk’s Appreciation Luncheon 
 
November 15: Procedure Manual Jeopardy, Luncheon Presentation by Judge 
Jennemann and Ms. Kim Osment 
 

http://www.cfbla.org/

